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Notice 
 

This is for the information of all colleagues that Dr. Ram Manohar Lohiya 

National Law University is considering restructuring & updation of courses that 

are taught in the University.   

All the Faculty Members are requested to kindly submit their suggestions/ 

inputs to the office of Head of the Department at Room No. 101 (Admin Block) 

latest by 31st July 2014.      

 

(Prof. (Dr.) Amar Pal Singh) 
Head of the Department 

Copy to: 

1. Hon'ble Vice-Chancellor for kind information 
2. Dean (Academics) 
3. Registrar 
4. All Faculty Members 
5. Deputy Registrar (IT) for uploading on the University Website. 
 

 
 (Prof. (Dr.) Amar Pal Singh) 

Head of the Department 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


